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Jimmy Book
Tohill
has been
capturing
moments of Alaska's endless beauty with his
camera and poetry since he first came to
Alaska as a river guide and photographer in
the spring of 1987. This fourth book in a
series is a unique compilation of aurora
borealis photographs, poems, facts and
observations that he has captured and written
in an attempt to share some of the
extraordinary wonders and beauty of life in
Alaska.

Paddling the John Wesley Powell Route
The Military Advantage, 2012 Edition is the
essential annual reference guide to Military
and Veteran’s benefits. Written by Terry
Howell, Managing Editor for Benefits for
Military.com, the guide is backed by the
resources of Military.com and its parent
company, Monster.com. The Military Advantage,
2012 Edition is the most reliable benefits
guide for the over 30 million Americans who
have answered the call to serve in the
military. These valuable benefits include
billions in scholarships, educational
benefits, home loan guarantees, and military
discounts.

Drinking with Chickens
Meanwhile, Cockeral had spotted something. A
raft, he crowed triumphantly. Come on up, he
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Tales from the Green Bay Packers
Sideline
The quick way to learn Microsoft Outlook
2016! This is learning made easy. Get more
done quickly with Outlook 2016. Jump in
wherever you need answers--brisk lessons and
colorful screenshots show you exactly what to
do, step by step. Get easy-to-follow guidance
from a certified Microsoft Office Specialist
Master Learn and practice new skills while
working with sample content, or look up
specific procedures Manage your email more
efficiently than ever Organize your Inbox to
stay in control of everything that matters
Schedule appointments, events, and meetings
Organize contact records and link to
information from social media sites Track
tasks for yourself and assign tasks to other
people Enhance message content and manage
email security

Microsoft Outlook 2016 Step by Step
"Lively text and fun illustrations describe
how to draw amazing motorcycles"--Provided by
publisher.
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Encourage budding artists with these fun highinterest drawing books. Each title contains
step-by-step instructions on awesome
drawings, teaching art skills students can
use beyond the last project. With monster
trucks and manga warriors, these won't stay
on the shelf for long!

I Am Somebody
On May 24, 1869, John Wesley Powell and nine
crewmen in four wooden rowboats set off down
the Green River to map the final blank spot
on the American map. Three months later, six
ragged men in only two boats emerged from the
Grand Canyon. And what happened along the
rugged 1,000 river miles in between quickly
became the stuff of legend. Today, the JWP
route offers some of the most adventurous
paddling in the United States. Across six
southwestern states, paddlers will find a
surprising variety of trips. Enjoy flatwater
floats through Canyonlands and the Uinta
Basin; whitewater kayaking or rafting in
Dinosaur National Monument and Cataract
Canyon; afternoon paddleboarding on Flaming
Gorge Reservoir and Lake Powell; multiday
expeditions through Desolation Canyon and the
Grand Canyon; and much more, including
remarkable hikes and excursions to ancestral
ruins, historic sites, museums, and
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Paddling
the John
Route is a narrated guide that combines a
multi-chapter retelling of the dramatic 1869
expedition with stunning landscape
photography, modern discoveries along the
route, overview maps, and information about
permits, shuttles, access points, rental
equipment, guided trips, and further
readings. Come celebrate the dramatic 1869
expedition by exploring the route and
learning the story.

Anything Worth Doing
How do we prepare for 2020 and beyond? God
reveals insight from Heaven to His prophets
in order to prepare His people for what's
coming. How do we prepare for 2020 and the
New Era ahead? We hear and heed the prophetic
words being released, pray through them, and
ask the Holy Spirit for strategy on how to
practically partner with these words to see
fulfillment. Larry Sparks, publisher of
Destiny Image and prophetic Bible teacher,
has a vision to connect the body of Christ
with the words of the prophets. This is meant
to fuel intercession and mobilization.
Including 18 chapter-long prophetic words
from globally recognized prophets and
emerging prophetic leaders, featuring: What
God is doing with America, the Nations, the
2020 Election and Beyond An Era of “Holy
Power”, a Pivot Year and Warfare against the
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The Christ-Configured
Church and Demoniac Nations “Five Ways the
Devil is Trying to Turn Christianity Upside
Down” A Second American Revolutionary War,
Civil War and the Emergence of Spiritual
Champions The Year of “Bold Faith” and
Uprooting the Fear of Man 8 Powerful
Prophetic Proclamations for the New Era! And
More! As one prophet has said, "prophetic
words are often an invitation, not an
inevitability." God is looking for people who
will partner with Heaven to see His Kingdom
purposes come to pass in the Earth. Will you
take your place?

Training School for Negro Girls
Includes over 80 quizzes on every aspect of
the Broadway musical, including stars,
directors, choreographers, shows imported
from England, biographical shows, jukebox
musicals, and shows by the decade.

Diary of an 8-Bit Warrior: Crafting
Alliances (Book 3 8-Bit Warrior series)
There are few figures and leaders of recent
American history of greater social and
political consequence than Jesse Jackson, and
few more relevant for America's current
political climate. In the 1960s, Jackson
served as a close aide to Dr. Martin Luther
King, meeting him on the notorious march to
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Selma. He was there on the day of King's
assassination, and continued his political
legacy, inspiring a generation of black and
Latino politicians and activists, founding
the Rainbow/PUSH Coalition, and helping to
make the Democratic Party more multicultural
and progressive with his historic runs for
the presidency in the 1980s. In I Am
Somebody, David Masciotra argues that
Jackson's legacy must be rehabilitated in the
history of American politics. Masciotra has
had personal access to Jackson for several
years, conducting over 100 interviews with
the man himself, as well as interviews with a
wide variety of elected officials and
activists who Jackson has inspired and
influenced. It also takes readers inside
Jackson's negotiations for the release of
hostages and political prisoners in Cuba,
Iraq, and several other countries. As
Democratic politics sees a return to
radicalism and the rise of a new generation
of committed advocates of racial and economic
justice, I Am Somebody: Why Jesse Jackson
Matters is a critical book for understanding
where America in the 21st Century has come
from and where it is going. Featuring a
foreword by Michael Eric Dyson.

The Raft
In Book 2 of a three book series, things are
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Gloom and
the surrounding villages. The undead are
leaving their graves in droves, a troll army
is on the march from the north, and people
are mysteriously disappearing from their
homes. The people of Gehenna are blaming
their misfortunes on Lilith Shadow, their
young queen. They believe she has cursed them
by using magic, a practice forbidden to
women. With her trusty executioner among the
missing and her blackguard soldiers busy
battling trolls, it is up to Lily and her
friend Thorn to root out the real cause of
all the trouble. Their search will uncover
ugly truths and eventually lead to a
nightmarish confrontation with nothing less
than the rulership of the realm at stake.
Zombies, ghosts, trolls, dream weavers, a
black-hearted villain, and a giant hero bat
are only some of the imaginative delights
that await readers who relish a soaring
adventure combined with a hair-raising
mystery.

A Surprise For Christine
The Delhi 2017 Travel Guide is the most up-todate, reliable and complete guide to this
wonderful place. Travelers will find
everything they need for an unforgettable
visit presented in a convenient and easy-touse format. Includes quick information on
planning a visit, navigating the location,
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culture
the
beauty of Delhi. Also includes a Hindi
phrasebook to help you communicate with the
locals.

Erté Desk Diary 2021
"In the 1960s, activist Chicano artists
forged a remarkable history of printmaking
that remains vital today. Many artists came
of age during the civil rights, labor, antiwar, feminist and LGBTQ+ movements and
channeled the period's social activism into
assertive aesthetic statements that announced
a new political and cultural consciousness
among people of Mexican descent in the United
States. ¡Printing the Revolution! explores
the rise of Chicano graphics within these
early social movements and the ways in which
Chicanx artists since then have advanced
innovative printmaking practices attuned to
social justice. More than reflecting the need
for social change, the works featured in the
catalogue and exhibition project and revise
notions of Chicanx identity, spur political
activism, and school viewers in new
understandings of U.S. and international
history. By employing diverse visual and
artistic modes from satire, to portraiture,
to appropriation, conceptualism, and
politicized pop, the artists in this
exhibition build an enduring and inventive
graphic tradition that has yet to be fully
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printmaking. This exhibition is the first to
unite historic civil rights-era prints
alongside works by contemporary printmakers,
including several that embrace expanded
graphics that exist beyond the paper
substrate. While the dominant mode of
printmaking among Chicanx artists remains
screenprinting, the installation features
works in a wide range of techniques and
presentation strategies, from installation
art to public interventions, augmented
reality, and shareable graphics that
circulate in the digital realm. The
exhibition is also the first to consider how
Chicanx mentors, print centers, and networks
nurtured other artists, including several who
drew inspiration from the example of Chicanx
printmaking. Featured artists and collectives
include Rupert García, Malaquias Montoya,
Ester Hernández, the Royal Chicano Air Force,
David Avalos, Elizabeth Sisco, Louis Hock,
Sandra Fernández, Juan de Dios Mora, the
Dominican York Proyecto Grafíca, Enrique
Chagoya, René Castro, Juan Fuentes, and Linda
Lucero, among others. ¡Printing the
Revolution! features more than 100 works
drawn from the Smithsonian American Art
Museum's pioneering collection of Latinx art.
The Museum's Chicanx graphics holdings rose
significantly with an important gift in 1995
from the renowned scholar Tomás YbarraFrausto. Since then, other major donations
and an ambitious acquisition program have
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The Great Race
An award-winning Outside magazine writer
documents the 1983 Colorado River flood that
threatened the region with a catastrophic dam
failure and prompted oarsman Kenton Grua's
near-suicidal effort to navigate the
turbulent waters of the Emerald Mile on a
small wooden dory to achieve a world speed
record.

Delhi Travel Guide 2017
Need to find a different way to say "I Love
You' to the special people in your life? Have
a little pun with it. This gift book is
filled with 30 cute and charming ways to say
"I Love You" using adorable animal puns.
Artist Sophie Corrigan and her unique animal
illustrations provide a humorous, yet loving
way to reach out to those you love!

The Essentials Vol. 2
Robbie's last-minute flight to the Midway
Atoll proves to be a nightmare when the plane
goes down in shark-infested waters. Fighting
for her life, the co-pilot Max pulls her onto
the raft, and that's when the real terror
begins.
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Wacky Women
A TSA agent who has never flown, a girl
braving new worlds to play piano, a teacher
caught up in a mayoral race. In this debut
collection of stories, each of them navigate
life’s “training school”—with its lessons on
gentrification and respectability—while
fighting to create a vibrant sense of self in
this love letter to Washington, DC.

Drawing Cool Stuff
Style icon India Hicks's charming take on
entertaining, featuring dreamy tablescapes,
found centerpieces, and enjoyable family
anecdotes. Daughter of the late David Hicks
and goddaughter to Prince Charles, India
Hicks is known for her irreverent take on
style. In her previous books, she invited
readers into her homes on Harbour Island and
in England. For her third book, India
presents her own slightly madcap spin on
entertaining. Organized by meal, the book
begins marvelously with the most important
meal of the day--cocktail hour--and ends with
breakfast. In between, there are family
suppers and big dinners, birthday cakes and
Christmas crackers, great British breakfasts,
quick teas and long lunches, mustard pots as
vases, and bedcovers for tablecloths. Like
India, these stories are full of personality,
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(or 8what
do when you
suddenly have a crowd descending) to the
Naked Cake (cake decorating for the harried
or untalented) to a White Christmas in the
Bahamas. Each celebration includes clever
advice and inspiration for place settings,
homemade flower arrangements, table design,
and more. These are parties that make use of
what is on hand, whether it's beach towels
thrown down a long table, children's candy
piled in cups on a tray, or massing palm
fronds collected from the lawn. Beautifully
photographed and embellished here and there
with a bit of Hicks family lore, the book is
rounded out with a sprinkling of recipes from
India's beloved cook, Claire Williams, fondly
known as Top Banana, and other family
members, from traditional English fare such
as Victoria Sponge to tropical treats such as
the Marquess's Banana Daiquiri.

Colorado
In this pioneering study of the long and
arduous struggle for civil rights in South
Carolina, longtime journalist Claudia Smith
Brinson details the lynchings, beatings,
bombings, cross burnings, death threats,
arson, and venomous hatred that black South
Carolinians endured—as well as the
astonishing courage, devotion, dignity, and
compassion of those who risked their lives
for equality. Through extensive research and
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civil rights activists, many of whom had
never shared their stories with anyone,
Brinson chronicles twenty pivotal years of
petitioning, preaching, picketing,
boycotting, marching, and holding sit-ins.
Participants' use of nonviolent direct action
altered the landscape of civil rights in
South Carolina and reverberated throughout
the South. These firsthand accounts include
the unsung petitioners who risked their lives
by supporting Summerton's Briggs v. Elliot, a
lawsuit that led to the historic Brown v.
Board of Education decision; the thousands of
students who were arrested and jailed in 1960
for protests in Rock Hill, Orangeburg,
Denmark, Columbia, and Sumter; and the black
female employees and leaders who defied a
governor and his armed troops during the 1969
hospital strike in Charleston. Brinson also
highlights contributions made by remarkable
but lesser-known activists, including James
M. Hinton Sr., president of the South
Carolina Conference of Branches of the
National Association for the Advancement of
Colored People; Thomas W. Gaither, Congress
of Racial Equality field secretary and scout
for the Freedom Rides; Charles F. McDew, a
South Carolina State College student and cofounder of the Student Nonviolent
Coordinating Committee; and Mary Moultrie,
grassroots leader of the 1969 hospital
workers' strike. These intimate stories of
courage and conviction, both heartbreaking
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achieved by nonviolent civil rights activists
while also revealing white South Carolinians'
often violent resistance to change. Although
significant racial disparities remain, the
sacrifices of these brave men and women
produced real progress—and hope for the
future.

Flying
Set in San Francisco during the 1970s,
Extraordinary Lies follows two girls who come
from dramatically different worlds--one rich
and one poor--but they've both been called
the same names all their lives. It's the
price of being a supernaturally gifted female
in the sexist, narrow-minded 1970s. That is,
until they join the Stanford Research
Institute, where a team of scientists are
conducting experiments on people like them,
people with the ability to see the future,
read minds, move objects without lifting a
finger. A page-turning paranormal mystery
about family and friendship, Extraordinary
Lies is a feminist-focused look into what
happens when two young women fight for their
voice and search for the truth.

Chase's Calendar of Events 2021
In this gripping narrative, Hermione Lee
builds a unique portrait of one of our
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Her 8biography
is
remarkable for its unprecedented access to
private papers, diaries and letters, and for
the countless interviews it draws on.
Meticulously researched, it tracks its
subject from his Czech origins and childhood
in India to every school and home he's ever
lived in, every piece of writing he's ever
done, and every play and film he's ever
worked on. It tells the whole story, from his
family's wartime escape from Nazi-occupied
Czechoslovakia, to his English upbringing and
lifelong love of his adopted country. It
vividly evokes his youth as a Bristol
reporter and would-be playwright and his
dramatic leap to fame in the 1960s with
Rosencrantz and Guildenstern Are Dead. It
follows a life of amazing energy and
activity, involving three marriages and four
children, alongside constant writing,
casting, rehearsing, lecture tours,
interviews, first nights and transatlantic
travel. It looks at the complexities of his
political involvements, from his reputation
for conservatism and disengagement, to his
long years of work on behalf of Eastern
Europe, Soviet "prisoners of conscience", PEN
and the Free Belarus Theatre, and his close
friendship with the playwright, dissident,
and Czech President Václav Havel. It
describes a career spanning over five
decades, right up to his new, movingly
personal play Leopoldstadt, opening in 2020,
soon before the publication of this book.
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humour and thoughts about life: there's a
Stoppard joke on almost every page. It
observes him in rehearsal, looks at the
changes he makes to his classic plays over
many years, and makes brilliant close
readings of his best, and least, known work
for stage, screen and radio. Well over 100
people have been interviewed, including names
from the theatrical, movie, music and
literary worlds such as Felicity Kendal,
Trevor Nunn, Diana Rigg, John Boorman,
Richard Eyre, Sonia Friedman, Michael
Kitchen, Simon Russell Beale, Tim Rice,
Steven Spielberg, and David Cornwell (alias
John le Carré). It draws on several years of
long, exploratory conversations with Stoppard
himself. But in the end this is the story of
a complex, elusive and private man, which
tells you an enormous amount about him but
leaves you, also, with the fascinating
mystery of his ultimate unknowability.

Junk Raft
An exciting account of a scientist’s
expedition across the Pacific on a home-made
“junk raft” in order to learn more about
plastic marine pollution A scientist,
activist, and inveterate adventurer, Eriksen
and his co-navigator, Joel Paschal, construct
a “junk raft” made of plastic trash and set
themselves adrift from Los Angeles to Hawaii,
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perilous cyclones, food shortages, and a fast
decaying raft. As Eriksen recounts his
struggles to keep afloat, he immerses readers
in the deep history of the plastic pollution
crisis and the movement that has arisen to
combat it. The proliferation of cheap plastic
products during the twentieth century has
left the world awash in trash. Meanwhile, the
plastics industry, with its lobbying muscle,
fights tooth and nail against any changes
that would affect its lucrative status quo,
instead defending poorly designed products
and deflecting responsibility for the harm
they cause. But, as Eriksen shows, the tide
is turning in the battle to save the world’s
oceans. He recounts the successful efforts
that he and many other activists are waging
to fight corporate influence and demand that
plastics producers be held accountable. Junk
Raft provides concrete, actionable solutions
and an empowering message: it’s within our
power to change the throw-away culture for
the sake of our planet.

The Broadway Musical Quiz Book
Since 1957, Chase's Calendar of Events lists
everything worth knowing and celebrating for
each day of the year: 12,500 holidays,
national days, historical milestones, famous
birthdays, festivals, sporting events and
more. "The Oxford English Dictionary of
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The Emerald Mile
THESE ARE THE REAL BOOKS BY CUBE KID! DIARY
OF AN 8-BIT WARRIOR: CRAFTING ALLIANCES WAS
ORIGINALLY PUBLISHED AS WIMPY VILLAGER
KINDLES 9 & 10. Competition stiffens in book
three of the 8-Bit Diary series, as Runt’s
training is intensifying! After the recent
mob attacks, the entire village decides to
prepare for the next offensive. Fortifying
the defenses, tracking down a spy, searching
for new alliances . . . But Herobrine isn’t
having any of it . . . Can Runt increase his
efforts to be one of the five best students
in school and finally become the warrior of
his dreams? With the help of his
friends—Breeze, Max, Emerald, and Stump—Runt
will face a peril greater than anything he
has ever known.

¡Printing the Revolution!
Captures the natural wonders of America's
waterways with nearly two hundred
photographs, in a collection that includes
essays on the vital environmental role of
rivers in human life.

Alaska Shipwrecks: 12 Months of
Disasters
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(2018) In this fourth book in a series of
award-winning survival narratives, Dungy
writes positioned at a fulcrum, bringing a
new life into the world even as her elders
are passing on. In a time of massive
environmental degradation, violence and abuse
of power, a world in which we all must
survive, these poems resonate within and
beyond the scope of the human realms,
delicately balancing between conflicting loci
of attention. Dwelling between vibrancy and
its opposite, Dungy writes in a single poem
about a mother, a daughter, Smokin’ Joe
Frazier, brittle stars, giant boulders, and a
dead blue whale. These poems are written in
the face of despair to hold an impossible
love and a commitment to hope. A readers
companion will be availabe at
wesleyan.edu/wespress/readerscompanions.

I Love You Like No Otter
“Very funny and unexpected, a material
response to our times, plush as velvet.”
–Rachel Cusk “A wickedly funny and
emotionally expansive novel about all the
bewildering ways we seek solace from the
people and things that surround us.” – Jenny
Offill David Leavitt returns with his
signature “coolly elegant prose” (O, The
Oprah Magazine) to deliver a comedy of
manners for the Trump era. It is the Saturday
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a plush weekend house in Connecticut, an
intimate group of friends, New Yorkers all,
has gathered to recover from what they
consider the greatest political catastrophe
of their lives. They have just sat down to
tea when their hostess, Eva Lindquist,
proposes a dare. Who among them would be
willing to ask Siri how to assassinate Donald
Trump? Liberal and like-minded-editors,
writers, a decorator, a theater producer, and
one financial guy, Eva's husband, Bruce-the
friends have come to the countryside in the
hope of restoring the bubble in which they
have grown used to living. Yet with the
exception of one brash and obnoxious book
editor, none is willing to accept Eva's
challenge. Shelter in Place is a novel about
house and home, furniture and rooms, safety
and freedom and the invidious ways in which
political upheaval can undermine even the
most seemingly impregnable foundations. Eva
is the novel's polestar, a woman who moves
through her days accompanied by a roving,
carefully curated salon. She's a generous
hostess and more than a bit of a control
freak, whose obsession with decorating allows
Leavitt to treat us to a slyly comic look at
the habitués and fetishes of the so-called
shelter industry. Yet when, in her avidity to
secure shelter for herself, she persuades
Bruce to buy a grand if dilapidated apartment
in Venice, she unwittingly sets off the chain
of events that will propel him, for the first
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embark on a wholly unexpected love affair. A
comic portrait of the months immediately
following the 2016 election, Shelter in Place
is also a meditation on the unreliable
appetites-for love, for power, for freedom-by
which both our public and private lives are
shaped.

An Entertaining Story
A woman sits on a city bus, reflecting on her
life - do both need change in direction? Is
it possible that a single pea left on plate
can change one's future? What dark secrets
are revealed by an old suitcase? And will the
surprise for Christine go according to plan?
Eileen Thornton's A Surprise for Christine is
a collection of twelve sweet, lighthearted,
and romantic stories sure to brighten even
the darkest of days.

Stories of Struggle
It's drinks, it's chickens: It's the cocktail
book you didn't know you needed! To add some
extra happy to your happy hour , invite a
chicken and pour yourself a drink. Author
Kate Richards serves up cocktails made for
Instagram with the spoils of her Southern
California garden, chicken friends by her
side. Enjoy any (or all) of the 60+
deliciously drinkable garden-to-glass
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Lilac 8Apricot
Rum Sour
Meyer Lemon + Rosemary Old Fashioned Rhubarb
Rose Cobbler Blackberry Sage Spritz
Cantaloupe Mint Rum Punch Cocktails are
arranged seasonally, and are 100% accessible
for those of us without perpetually sunny
backyard gardens at our disposal. Drinking
with Chickens will quickly become a boozy
favorite, perfect for gifting or for hoarding
all for yourself. You don't need chickens to
enjoy these drinks or the colorful photos,
but be careful, because you may even find
yourself aspiring to be, as Kate is, a home
chixologist overrun by gorgeous, loud, earlyrising egg-laying ladies, and in need of a
very strong drink.

How to Draw Amazing Motorcycles
Anything Worth Doing tells the unforgettable
true story of larger-than-life whitewater
raft guides Clancy Reece and Jon Barker, two
men who share a love of wild rivers and an
unbending will to live life on their terms,
no matter the cost.

Forces of Nature
South America is home to some of the most
distinctive mammals on Earth—giant
armadillos, tiny anteaters, the world’s
largest rodent, and its smallest deer. But
the continent once supported a variety of
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close living relatives: armored mammals with
tail clubs, saber-toothed marsupials, and
even a swimming sloth. We know of the
existence of these peculiar species thanks to
South America’s rich fossil record, which
provides many glimpses of prehistoric mammals
and the ecosystems in which they lived.
Organized as a "walk through time" and
featuring species from 15 important fossil
sites, this book is the most extensive and
richly illustrated volume devoted exclusively
to the Cenozoic mammals of South America. The
text is supported by 75 life reconstructions
of extinct species in their native habitats,
as well as photographs of fossil specimens
and the sites highlighted in the book. An
annotated bibliography is included for those
interested in delving into the scientific
literature.

Horned Armadillos and Rafting Monkeys
Since their dominance of professional
football in the 1960s, the Green Bay Packers
have reemerged as one of the elite teams in
the NFL, with Super Bowl championships in
1996 and 2010. The victory and legend of
Green Bay Packers continues in Chuck
Carlson’s Tales from the Green Bay Packers
Sideline , now updated through the 2014
season. In this behind-the-scenes look at the
NFL’s second oldest franchise, Carlson
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vision that have constantly spurred the
Packers to greatness. Through interviews and
extensive research, Carlson brings to life
stories from Packers legends such as Curly
Lambeau, Vince Lombardi, Bart Starr, Ray
Nitschke, Brett Favre, and the stars of
today’s Packers like Aaron Rodgers and Clay
Matthews, Jr. Tales from the Green Bay
Packers Sideline opens a window into the
greatest Packers moments both on and off the
field. Why was Vince Lombardi against the
idea of rededicating the Packers stadium and
naming it Lambeau Field? How was Monday Night
Football changed forever during a Packers
game on October 17, 1983? How did Aaron
Rodgers respond to the pressure of Super Bowl
XLV? Readers will relive the greatest moments
and quirkiest anecdotes from throughout
Packers history. This newly updated
collection is a must-have for any Green Bay
fan. Skyhorse Publishing, as well as our
Sports Publishing imprint, are proud to
publish a broad range of books for readers
interested in sports—books about baseball,
pro football, college football, pro and
college basketball, hockey, or soccer, we
have a book about your sport or your team.
Whether you are a New York Yankees fan or
hail from Red Sox nation; whether you are a
die-hard Green Bay Packers or Dallas Cowboys
fan; whether you root for the Kentucky
Wildcats, Louisville Cardinals, UCLA Bruins,
or Kansas Jayhawks; whether you route for the
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Canadiens, or Los Angeles Kings; we have a
book for you. While not every title we
publish becomes a New York Times bestseller
or a national bestseller, we are committed to
publishing books on subjects that are
sometimes overlooked by other publishers and
to authors whose work might not otherwise
find a home.

Rivers of America
A guide to fifty-two examples of must-see
cinema, The Essentials Vol. 2 -- based on the
Turner Classic Movies series -- is packed
with behind-the-scenes stories, illuminating
commentary, moments to watch for, and
hundreds of photos spotlighting films that
define what it means to be a classic. Since
2001, Turner Classic Movies' The Essentials
has been the ultimate destination for
cinephiles both established and new,
showcasing films that have had a lasting
impact on audiences and filmmakers
everywhere. In this second volume based on
the series, fifty-two films are profiled with
insightful notes on why they're Essential, a
guide to must-see moments, and running
commentary from Essentials hosts past and
present: TCM's Ben Mankiewicz and the late
Robert Osborne, as well as Rob Reiner, Sydney
Pollack, Molly Haskell, Carrie Fisher, Rose
McGowan, Alec Baldwin, Drew Barrymore, Sally
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Brad Bird. Enjoy one film per week for a year
of stellar viewing or indulge in your own
classic movie festival. Spanning the silent
era through the late 1980s with such diverse
films as Top Hat, Brief Encounter, Rashomon,
Vertigo, and Field of Dreams, it's an
indispensable book for movie lovers to expand
their knowledge of cinema and discover -- or
revisit -- landmark films that impacted
Hollywood forever.

Prophetic Words for 2020

Spirit of Alaska - Aurora Edition
From the acclaimed composer and biographer
Jan Swafford comes the definitive biography
of one of the most lauded musical geniuses in
history, Wolfgang Amadeus Mozart. At the
earliest ages it was apparent that Wolfgang
Mozart’s singular imagination was at work in
every direction. He hated to be bored and
hated to be idle, and through his life he
responded to these threats with a repertoire
of antidotes mental and physical. Whether in
his rabidly obscene mode or not, Mozart was
always hilarious. He went at every piece of
his life, and perhaps most notably his social
life, with tremendous gusto. His circle of
friends and patrons was wide, encompassing
anyone who appealed to his boundless
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pleasurable and fun. Mozart was known to be
an inexplicable force of nature who could
rise from a luminous improvisation at the
keyboard to a leap over the furniture. He was
forever drumming on things, tapping his feet,
jabbering away, but who could grasp your hand
and look at you with a profound, searching,
and melancholy look in his blue eyes. Even in
company there was often an air about Mozart
of being not quite there. It was as if he
lived onstage and off simultaneously, a
character in life’s tragicomedy but also
outside of it watching, studying, gathering
material for the fabric of his art. Like Jan
Swafford’s biographies Beethoven and Johannes
Brahms, Mozart is the complete exhumation of
a genius in his life and ours: a man who
would enrich the world with his talent for
centuries to come and who would immeasurably
shape classical music. As Swafford reveals,
it’s nearly impossible to understand
classical music’s origins and indeed its
evolutions, as well as the Baroque period,
without studying the man himself.

Shelter in Place
Forces of Nature: Renwick Invitational 2020
features artists Lauren Fensterstock, Timothy
Horn, Debora Moore, and Rowland Ricketts.
Nature provides a way for these invited
artists to ask what it means to be human in a
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our physical landscape. Representing craft
media from fiber to mosaic to glass and
metals, these artists approach the long
history of art's engagement with the natural
world through unconventional and highly
personal perspectives.Forces of Nature:
Renwick Invitational 2020 is the ninth
installment of the Renwick Invitational.
Established in 2000, this biennial showcase
highlights midcareer and emerging makers who
are deserving of wider national recognition.
The featured artists work in a wide variety
of media, from Lauren Fensterstock, who
creates detailed, large-scale installations
using intensive modes of making drawn from
the decorative arts, including paper quilling
and mosaic, and from whom SAAM has
commissioned a site-specific work--inspired
in part by the illustrated renaissance German
manuscript The Book of Miracles ---that will
transform an entire gallery at the Renwick,
to Timothy Horn, who creates exaggerated
adornments that combine natural and
constructed worlds, taking inspiration from
objects as varied as baroque jewellery
patterns and Victorian era detailed studies
of lichen, coral, and seaweed, from bronze
and glass, as well as unusual materials like
crystalized rock sugar, to evoke the
extravagant Amber Room in the Catherine the
Great's palace of Tsarskoye Selo; and from
Debora Moore, known for her exquisitely
detailed glass renderings of orchids, and who
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series, Arboria (2018), in which Moore
focuses less on realism and more on capturing
an intensely personal experience of beauty
and wonder, to Rowland Ricketts who creates
immersive installations using handwoven and
hand-dyed cloth, starting on his farm, where
he cultivates the indigo plants he uses to
colour his artwork, fully linking his
material and process with the finished
product. Participatory engagement from nonartists, forms a major part of Rickett's
work, emphasizing the relationship between
nature, culture, the passage of time, and
everyday life.

Tom Stoppard
Alaska Shipwrecks: 12 Months of Disasters is
a month to month accounting of the worst,
largest and most interesting maritime
disasters in Alaska history. Each chapter is
a different month and each begins with
significant statistics for that month in
history. Included with the descriptions of
275 significant tragedies are word for word
stories told by survivors, rescuers and other
first hand observers. Particular attention
has been paid to listing all of the thousands
of names of persons who were lost. In some
cases survivors names are included as well.

Mozart
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Immediately recognizable, Erté is
quintessentially Art Deco in design. With his
elegant and glamourous figures, his work
dominated fashion magazines, jewellery,
sculpture and the stage. This week-to-view
desk diary features over 30 stunning
illustrations.

Extraordinary Lies
For this remarkable book, best-selling
writer/artist Suzy Toronto focuses on one of
her most popular topics: the bold spirit of
women and the remarkable strength of the
bonds between them. "Who are these Wonderful
Wacky Women?" she asks. "You know them. They
are your friends, your sisters, your mothers,
and grandmothers. They are even you and me!
They are the women who rise above all
obstacles to turn tragedy into triumph and
who answer the call to make a difference in
the world." This new softcover edition of one
of Suzy's most beloved works gathers poems
about women, their friendships, and their
various roles in life with personal essays
about the wonderful wacky women in her own
life--and a few recipes sprinkled in for good
measure. A celebration of "ordinary women who
have accomplished extraordinary things," The
Sacred Sisterhood of Wonderful Wacky Women is
an inspiring and empowering collection for
all women who recognize greatness in the
women in their lives and in themselves.
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Arts & Photography
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